
FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

Speirs Foods (2018) Limited Partnership

Woolworths brand Classic Coleslaw (250g and 450g) pottles. 

Use by dates 05/09/2025 and 06/09/2025 

Attention customers 

Speirs (2018) Limited Partnership is recalling the above products as they may contain 
foreign matter (metal). 

If you have purchased this product, do not consume. If you have consumed this 
product and have any concerns about your health, seek medical advice. 

Please return the product to this store for a full refund. 

Speirs (2018) Limited Partnership wishes to apologise to our customers for any 

inconvenience that this may cause. 

• Phone: 0800 366 3246

• Address: 21-23 Lower High Street, Marton 4710


